
MGPW’s Spring Sale  

Our Plant Sale will be done differently this year.  We are asking people to make an 
appointment to come buy our plants.  Masks and distancing must be used. We will spread out 
the plants to help this work as well.  We ask that all be patient with the situation as well. 

You will be asked to email our Hort Helpdesk at mastergardener@pwcgov.org  

You will give your name, email, and phone number.  We also ask that you give us 3 choices of 
a date and time.  We will start with setting 3 dates to choose.  If we need to, we will open 
more as needed.  Please understand, each slot is for one person.  Personal checks are 
preferred, made out to MGPW.  Other option is cash.  Thank you. 

The dates and times are: 

                                                                                          

  April 27th                                                                      May 4th 

10am – 11 am   10 slots (people)                              9am – 10am - 10 slots 

11am – 12 pm   10 slots                                              10am – 11am – 10 slots 

12pm – 1 pm     10 slots                                               11am – 12pm – 10 slots 

 

April 29th  

5pm – 6pm    10 slots 

6pm – 7pm    10 slots 

 

May 1st                                                                

9am – 10 am    10 slots 

10am – 11am    10 slots 

11am – 12pm    10 slots 

 

You will be asked to leave as the next time period comes into play.  Please help us follow the 
guidance from VA Tech and the St Benedict Monastery. Masks are required at all times you 
will be on the property of the Monastery.  Hand Sanitizer will be on 2 tables to use as needed.  
Please remember to not crowd anyone and maintain a 6 feet distance from each other.   You 
may need to wait until an area is clear before entering it.  Please listen to any direct requests 

mailto:mastergardener@pwcgov.org


about moving from one area to another.  And please be patient.  We will be doing the best we 
can with the parameters given.  It will be appreciated greatly. Again, we appreciate your 
patience and thank you for wearing a mask. 

Address: St Benedict Monastery 9535 Linton Hall Rd Bristow VA.  Please follow the signs to the 
Teaching Garden.  Parking is on the right-hand side of the road, just before the Garden on the 
left.  This is after navigating the circle on the entrance road. 

Leslie Paulson – Teaching Garden Coordinator 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED: If circumstances change, our sale may be held normally.  We will 
advertise this on our social media and our website: 

https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/vce/Pages/Horticulture-Classes.aspx  
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